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28 April 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Black Isle Education Centre 
The Highland Council 
 
In May 2011, HM Inspectors published a report on your child’s school.  We 
subsequently returned to the school and published further letters in January 2013 
and March 2014.  We asked The Highland Council to keep us informed about how 
well the school was continuing to improve.  We received a progress report from the 
Council in March 2015. 
 
After reviewing the evidence, and in discussion with The Highland Council, we 
recognise that the school has improved in a number of important ways.  The two 
young people on the roll experience a broader curriculum, including helpful work 
experience.  They take greater responsibility for their learning.  Teachers also offer 
an increased number of relevant qualifications to young people. 
 
We are now confident the school has the capacity to continue to improve.  We will 
make no further visits to the school in connection with the inspection letter of 
May 2011.  As part of the ongoing liaison between Education Scotland and The 
Highland Council, our Area Lead Officer will continue to monitor the school’s 
progress. 
 
 
 
David Gregory 
HM Inspector 
 
If you would like to receive this letter in a different format, for example, in a 
translation please contact the administration team on the below telephone number. 
 
If you want to give us feedback or make a complaint about our work, please contact 
us by telephone on 0141 282 5000, or e-mail: 
complaints@educationscotland.gsi.gov.uk or write to us addressing your letter to the 
Complaints Manager, Denholm House, Almondvale Business Park, Livingston 
EH54 6GA. 


